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ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone 907-265-4467 

Fax 907-265-2439 
HopeM@akrr.com 

 
 
February 25, 2022  
 
Addendum Number 2 
Request for Proposals No. 22-10-209608 
Seward Passenger Dock Replacement 
 
This Addendum is being issued to provide changes and information as follows:  
 

1. Reference Attachment 2 PD-B Forms, A. REQUIRED WITH PROPOSAL, remove the 
following two items: 

b. Certification regarding use of funds for lobbying  
c. FTA Buy-America certification 

Because there is no Federal Funding, these certifications are not required. 
 

2. Attachment 1 PDB General Provisions has been added to the ARRC website. 
 

3. A current planholders list has been added to the ARRC website. 

Questions and Answers: 
 

4. Question: What is the status of the permits? 

Answer: ARRC is aware of a permit application with the Department of Army Section 404/10. 
ARRC is not the permit applicant and is not aware of the application status.  It is the 
Proposer’s responsibility to determine whether any active permit application may be 
transferred to the successful Contractor. 

 
 

All other dates, terms, and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Acknowledge receipt of this and all addenda in your firm’s Service Bid Form (Form 395-
0132).  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michele Hope 
Contract Administrator 

mailto:HopeM@akrr.com

